
 

 
                     

                   October 26, 2011      SCCT2011/500 

 
Dear All, 
  
The IFSCC2011 organizing committee is regretfully sorry 
for such sudden notice of postponing the IFSCC 2011 
Conference. We do greatly appreciate your 
understanding of the situation.  
  
As of now the mass amount of water overflowing down 
from the north of Thailand is becoming more and more 
fearsome to the Bangkok citizens as it will reach the 
capitol in the matter of hours to days. This is a very 
difficult time for whole Thailand, even in central area of 
Bangkok is still saved from flood.  
  
 The security of all guests and participants of the IFSCC 
2011 is our first major priority to realize. Secondly, we 
fully intend to organize this event to its potential; 
therefore, the IFSCC2011 organizing committee agrees 
to postpone the IFSCC 2011 Conference. All of you will 
be consistently informed of further information regarding 
the event and the new official date of the event will be 
announced shortly. 
  
We thank you for your kind understanding and 
cooperation, and look forward to seeing you soon. 
  
Sincerely Yours, 

 
Panvipa Krisdaphong 
Chairman of the IFSCC 2011 


